



St Augustine's Catholic Primary School

Holy Cross Catholic Multi Academy Company

Heathcote Street

Coventry

CV6 3BL

Telephone: 024 7659 6988

St. Augustine's Primary School Newsletter 5 - November 2020

Dear Parents/Carers,

In this week of Remembrance, we think of all those people who have lost their lives in wars and conflict. In the month of November we also remember all those who have died this year. During these difficult times we pray that families who have lost loved ones are given strength and comfort.

Helen forest

COVID

If you drop your children off at the front gates, please park your vehicle in the parking spaces and then bring your children to the school gate. For the safety of your child and others, please do not pull up in front of the gates or the Church and let your children out.

Could parents please follow the queueing system in operation at the front gates. If you are late and have missed your time slot, please stand by the church until the bubble of children have entered the school grounds. Please do not come to the gates in front of other parents and children.

Thank you for your support in working together to keep everyone safe.

NUTS IN SCHOOL - REMINDER

Please do not put any food items, which contain or have traces of nuts into your child's lunchbox.

We have a number of pupils who have severe nut allergies. We have had several instances again this week with children bringing sandwiches into school with chocolate nut spread and desserts containing nuts. For the safety of the pupils with nut allergies please do not give your child sandwiches, which contain chocolate spread or any other food items that contain nuts in their lunchboxes. Thank you for your co-operation.

PARENT GOVERNOR

We currently have a vacancy on our Local Governing Body for a Parent Governor. Please contact the school office if you wish to find out more information about what this involves or to put yourself forward.

 $e-mail: \underline{headteacher@st-augustines.coventry.sch.uk} \ or \ \underline{admin@st-augustines.coventry.sch.uk} \ school \ website: \underline{www.staugustinesprimarynet}$

END OF DAY COLLECTION ARRANGEMENTS

As the children now finish at different times, so that the year bubbles leave school separately it important that you are on time to collect your child/children. If someone else is collecting your child who is not on your list, please call the office <u>before</u> 2:00pm. The afternoon is a busy time and we cannot always get a message to the teaching staff before they leave the school building with the children. Thank you.

NASAL FLU IMMUNISATION

If your child was absent on 2nd November and you would like them to be immunised, then please contact the school nursing team on 024 7696 1422. Please leave your name, your child's name, school's name and your contact number and they will contact you.

ST. AUGUSTINE'S SCHOOL NURSERY

If your child was born between 1st September 2017 and 31st August 2018 and is due to start school in September 2022, places are available at our nursery. We offer 15 hours a week, 3 hours each morning. Please give your details to the office staff. Closing date for applications is Friday 5th March 2021.

STARTING SECONDARY SCHOOL IN SEPTEMBER 2021?

Children born between 1st September 2016 and 31st August 2017 can start school in September 2021. The closing date for Primary School Applications is 15th January 2021. If they are of this age and not yet attending a Nursery, we have vacancies in our Nursery at the moment.

In order to have the best chance of securing a place at your child's preferred school, it is essential that you submit your online application before this date. For any information and advice regarding your application go to www.coventry.gov.uk/admissions



Happy Birthday to these children who celebrate their birthdays this week, Klara, Nithilan, Nadia, Emilia / Y2, Samuel / Y2, Olasunbomi, Zhaoxin, Jose, Angel and Dylan

We hope that you all have a lovely day!

ATTENDANCE

Congratulations to, R2 - Mrs Price and Y4M - Mrs Monaghan's class for achieving 100% attendance this week - Well done to you all!



e-mail: headteacher@st-augustines.coventry.sch.uk or admin@st-augustines.coventry.sch.uk school website: www.staugustinesprimarynet